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Happy New Year! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas holiday. Thank you for all Christmas wishes, cards and gifts that we received, we are extremely grateful.
We are all excited to be back and looking forward to a busy term of learning and fun!PE
Our PE day is Tuesday. Children can come to school dressed for PE. We may do PE outside, so please dress for the weather.
Please ensure long hair is tied back and earrings have been removed.
Thank you

           Reading and Spellings
Please read with your child each night and then write a short comment in their reading record. Your support is greatly appreciated. Children are rewarded if they read 3 or more times a week at home.
Please continue to help your child learn their weekly spellings. We will test in school on a Friday.


Here’s a checklist of things your child will need to have in school every day
· Reading Book Folder
· Water bottle
· Coat
· Sun hat / hat (weather dependent)
Please make sure that every item your child brings into school is named.
If you have any questions etc please do not hesitate to contact the school office, messages will be passed onto me. If you need to contact me directly please use the below email addresses (within school hours only).
[bookmark: _GoBack]Email: mgibson@swn.dneat.org
Forest Schools
We will have a Forest School session on a Thursday each week. Please can your child come to school dressed in the appropriate clothing (jogging bottoms, jeans, sweatshirt, coat, hat, gloves) and bring a pair of wellies to wear. Arms and legs should be covered.
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